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CB
Clean Air
PURGE® II

Big Shot

COMMERCIAL

Metered Pressurized Spray

TO CONTROL FLIES, MOSQUITOES, GNATS AND SMALL 
FLYING MOTHS

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins ......................... 1.00%
Piperonyl Butoxide, technical ...... 5.00%

See Back Panel for Use Areas and Additional
Precautionary Statements

REGISTRATION NO. 25154
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS

Product of USA

WARNING
SKIN IRRITANT

EXPLOSIVE
FLAMMABLE

Manufactured by WATERBURY COMPANIES, INC.
P.O. Box 1812

Waterbury, CT 06722 USA

Net Contents 232 g

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. CAUSES SKIN
IRRITATION, POTENTIAL SKIN SENSITIZER. Do not use in
nurseries or rooms where infants, ill or aged persons are
confined. Do not install directly above or within 3.7 meters



of any food handling or dispensing area. IN MEAT PACKING AND
FOOD PROCESSING PLANTS, only spray when plant is not in
operation. No exposed meat products, ingredients or
packaging material to be left in room. Cover food handling
equipment.

Any treatment surface that may contact meat food products or
other food products should be washed and rinsed throughly
with potable water after spraying and before re-use for food
packaging. Do not spray over milk or milking equipment.
Avoid contact with skin and inhalation of spray mist. Wash
after using. Contents toxic to fish and birds. Do not
contaminate food, feed, or water.

Physical or Chemical Hazards: CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE.
Container may explode if heated. Do not expose to
temperatures above 50"C. Do not puncture or incinerate. Do
not allow spray to contact plastic, painted or varnished
surfaces.

FIRST AID: In case of contact with eyes or skin, flush with
water. If irritation persists, seek medical attention.
CONTAINS PETROLEUM DISTILLATES. If accidentally swallowed,
do not induce vomiting and seek medical attention or call a
Poison Control Centre at once.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press valve to release
all pressure. Dispose of empty container in accordance with
provincial requirements. For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product, and the cleanup of spills, contact
the provincial regulatory agency or the manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER:
This control product is to be used only in accordance with
the directions on this label. It is an offence under the
Pest Control Products Act to use a control product under
unsafe conditions.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:
Clean Air purge II Big Shot contains a highly effective
insecticide designed especially for use in Automatic
Dispensers. The Dispenser activates the 70 mg metered valve
every 15 minutes. Remove protective cap from top of can and
insert can in special Automatic Dispenser. Place Dispenser
2-3 meters above floor at point where air circulation will
carry particles throughout the area. Do not install directly
over food or food packaging surfaces.



Usually the effectiveness of this product will be noticeable
within one hour after the Dispenser is activated. If less
than 24 hour control is required, the Dispenser should be
set to start one hour before control is desired and run hour
after control is no longer needed. One 232 g unit is
designed to treat an area of 170 m3 of free flow air space
for up to 30 days. One unit per 170m3 should be considered
as an average depending on specific conditions (such as
airflow rate, humidity and room temperature) at place of
usage. Keep in mind that such factors as airflow rate, size
of space treated, humidity and room temperature affect
insect activity and control. As with any method of insect
control, best results are achieved when sanitation and other
prevention practices are followed.

FOR USE IN:
Food handling and food preparation area of restaurants and
food processing plants and in stores, farms, dairies, barns,
poultry houses, hotels, motels, supermarkets, food
warehouses, hospitals, and nursing homes. Also for use in
meat processing and packaging plants when not in operation.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information. This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label. The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or
correct, and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting,
directly or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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